
 
 
 

City of Peshtigo  
 

 

Badger Park Playground Informational Meeting 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021 from 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m 

 

 
The Q&A Foundation is holding a meeting to provide information on the proposed Badger Park 

Playground project at the Henry Drees Community Center, 600 Pine St., Peshtigo, on Tuesday, 

August 10, 2021 from 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

                            

NOTE:  A quorum of the City Council and/or any other City of Peshtigo Committees may be 

present.       


